
From:   Bezovics, Jozsef  (DOH)  
Sent:   Tuesday, July 01, 2008 3:02 PM 
To:  MyWaterCompany@aol.com 
Cc:     Halvorson, Clark R  (DOH); Waybright, Bonnie  (DOH); Klocke, Karen  (DOH); 
Weisman, Kitty  (DOH); Brooks, Brad  (DOH)
Subject:        Re: Petition Opposing Rate Increase 

Hi Greg, 

I received a copy of your subject Memorandum dated June 20, 2008.  It appears that; 

        - Item 2 (d) (3) - (Install transfer switch for portable generator at well site) - is not included 
in the 2007 Project Scope.   Please clarify the location of the transfer switch, whether it will be 
installed at Well #1 or Well #2 (or both?).   

        - Item 2 (d) (5) - (If funds remain...) is not included in the 2007 Project Scope. 
        Decommissioning of a well can be costly.  What is your cost estimate for decommissioning 
of the "old well"?  If         costs are significant, submittal and approval of project scope change will 
likely be required by the loan office.  

Is the "old well" separated from the distribution system and how?  Please clarify it. 

Please clarify Item 2 (d) (5) regarding sequencing of the needed work.  It appears that 
decommissioning of the "old well" is to be completed first, then installation of the reservoir.  

The "old well" is not listed in DOH files.  It appears that Diamond Point has three wells and not 
two.  Please submit an updated Water Facility Inventory (WFI) form and well log to our office.  

Jozsef Bezovics, PE 
Washington State Department of Health 
Office of Drinking Water 
Southwest Drinking Water Regional Operations 
PO Box 47823 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7823 
Physical Address: 
243 Israel Road Southeast 
Tumwater, WA 98501 
Phone: 360-236-3034 
email address: jozsef.bezovics@doh.wa.gov 
Website: www.doh.wa.gov/ehp/dw/ 
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